

New Bridge School

Roman Road, Hollinwood, Oldham, OL8 3PH T. 0161 883 2401

E. info@newbridgeschool.net

W. www.newbridgeschool.net

Head of Site Judith Lamb CEO Graham Quinn M. Ed

21st September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Appointment of Parent Governor at New Bridge School (including New Bridge **Learning Centre)**

Further to my previous letter, I am pleased to inform you that Mr Zaheer Khaliq has been elected as Parent Governor for New Bridge School. Mr Khaliq is the parent of Huzayfah Isa Ali, a child in Year 7. Mr Khaliq's appointment will run for four years and his term of office will end on 17th September 2021.

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Mr Khaliq on his appointment. I look forward to working with him over the next few years.

Yours sincerely,

Judith Lamb Head of Site











